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NEXT MEETING 

Wednesday, Feb. 5, 2020 
7 p.m. 
WaterStone Savings Bank 
6560 S. 27th St. 
Oak Creek, WI 

2020 CLUB OFFICERS 

The RAMS Horn 
Call to Action 

FAA Proposed Rule Changes 
The FAA has purposed new rules related to our hobby. You are strongly 

encouraged to respond to the FAA during the current open public 

comment period to express your concerns. This comment period is open 

until 03-02-2020. The AMA has put together multiple sample letters for 

you to copy and paste into the public comment form, you can use your 

own words or a combination of both. The AMA templates are here: 

http://amablog.modelaircraft.org/amagov/2020/01/20/submit-a-formal-

comment/  

And this is the link to the federal registers comment page: 

https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2019/12/31/2019-28100/

remote-identification-of-unmanned-aircraft-systems#open-comment  

 

The EAA has also published an article expressing their concerns, which is a 

very good read. Although the EAA is not a model aircraft organization, 

model aviation is often a stepping stone into general aviation.  

https://www.eaa.org/eaa/news-and-publications/eaa-news-and-aviation-

news/news/01-16-2020-Proposed-Remote-ID-Rule-Contains-Concerning-

Requirements  

Renewal Reminder: 

Don’t forget to renew your AMA membership if you have not 
done so already. Also you may bring your application and pay-
ment to renew your RAMS membership to the next meeting. 
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AROUND THE AREA 

Upcoming Events 
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2/8/2020 9AM 
Dayton Modelrama 
Dayton Wingmasters 
Montgomery County Fairgrounds 
Dayton, OH 
wingmasters.org 
 
 
2/15/2020 9AM - 1PM 
Annual RC Swap Meet 
Fox Valley Aero Club 
Kane County Fairgrounds 
St. Charles, IL 
foxvalleyaero.com 
 
 
2/22/2020 10AM - 4PM 
Winter Fest and Ski Plane Fly-in 
EAA Aviation Museum 
Oshkosh, WI 
eaa.org 
 
 
3/1/2020 7:30AM - 11:30AM 
Everything RC Swap Meet 
Valley Aero Modelers 
Starlight Club 
Appleton, WI 
flyvam.com 

WWW.RAMSRCCLUB.COM 

At the last meeting, officer elections took place. Your 2020 officer are: 

President—Jeff Wisneski 

Vice President—Tim Welch 

Treasurer—Tom Young 

Thank you to our officers and for all the time you give to the club! 

We had some show 

and tell at the last 

meeting: 

Bob Glowienka 

showed us a scrap 

wing covered in 

Oratex. It has a very 

nice, non-glossy finish 

especially compared 

to monokote. 

 

Mike McCullough 

brought in an old 

school Kyosho Pitts 

Special that was 

recently found at the 

Oshkosh swap meet. 

 

 

Lastly, although not pictured, Jeff Borowski fooled everyone by bringing in 

a large titanium rod. I say fooled, because it looked much heavier than it 

actually was. Jeff is planning to use this for his pulse jet‘s motor mounts. 

Monthly Recap 

January in Review 

http://wingmasters.org/
http://foxvalleyaero.com/
https://www.eaa.org/eaa-museum/eaa-museum-events/Winter-Flight-Fest
http://flyvam.com/
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At the Field 

RAMS Winter Ski Flying 
Here are some pictures to share of some ski flying from this last month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

▲ Not a crash, but a failed attempt to do doughnuts on the ice. The snow was not hard enough! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

▲ Found, one half of someone’s fuselage.  

 


